
 
 

 

 

 

PORT OF KENNEWICK 

 

  NOTICE OF MEETING CANCELLATION 
 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that due to the inclement weather and out of an 

abundance of caution for the safety of our public and port staff the Port of Kennewick’s 

Regular Commission meeting that was scheduled for Tuesday, February 12, 2019 at 

2:00 p.m. is hereby CANCELLED.   

 

  /s/ 

 

Thomas Moak 

President, Board of Commissioners 

Port of Kennewick 

 

Notice Dated:  February 11, 2019 

 

Please Direct Questions to: 

509.586.1186 

 


